DEC 17 1981



MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Richard DeYoung, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Robert Minoque, Director

Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM:

Victor Stello. Jr.

Deputy Executive Director

Regional Operations and Generic Requirements

SUBJECT:

RECOMMENDATIONS ON ELECTRICAL TERMINAL BLOCKS

In the enclosed memo to Commissioner Ahearne dated December 9, 1981, Mr. Dircks stated that the CRGR would review the new generic requirements proposed in the recommendations made by RES in RIL-123, "Electrical Terminal Blocks." Please develop a coordinated presentation discussing safety benefits and licensee costs for the proposed requirements for presentation to the CRGR on January 14, 1982.

> Original signed by Thomas E. Murley

Victor Stello, Jr. Deputy Executive Director Regional Operations and Generic Requirements

Enclosure: Memo W. Dircks to Commissioner Ahearne dtd 12/9/81

cc: W. Dircks CRGR Members

Distribution: VStello TEMurley WSchwink DEDROGR cf Central File L PDR (NRG/CRGR)

2-00/5/1

DEC 1 7 1981> ES RECLEAR RECHATORY CONSPECUEN

OFFICE)	DEDEOGR/S/D	DEDINAR	*******		******		 	***************************************
SURNAME >	TBMurley:bg 12/16/81	vStella	****	8112180 PDR NUR			 ******************	
DATE	12/15/81	12/10/81	*****	CR-1682	2 C	PDF	 ****************	